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REVISION OF GENERAL AUTHORISATIONS 
IN TERMS OF S39 OF THE NATIONAL WATER 
ACT, NO 36 OF 1998

On 6 September 2013, the Department of 
Environmental Affairs published a notice to revise 
certain General Authorisations under the National 
Water Act, No 36 of 1998.  

The revision relates to the following water uses:

■■ Engaging in the irrigation of any land with waste or water 
containing waste generated through any industrial activity 
or by a waterwork (controlled activity);

■■ Discharging waste or water containing waste into a water 
resource through a pipe, canal, sewer or other conduit;

■■ Disposing in any manner of water which contains waste 
from, or which has been heated in, any industrial or 
power generation process;

■■ Disposing of waste in a manner which may detrimentally 
impact on a water resource; and

■■ Removing, discharging or disposing of water found 
underground if it is necessary for the efficient 
continuation of an activity or for the safety of people.

The revision includes changes to improve protection of our 
water resources such as:

■■ Limiting the application of General Authorisations to sites 
located further than a 500m radius from the boundary of 
a wetland.  Previously this only applied to the General 
Authorisations for impeding or diverting the flow of 
water in a watercourse and altering the beds, banks or 
characteristics of a watercourse;

■■ Requiring water users to report incidents which have or 
are likely to have a detrimental impact on water resource 
quality to the responsible authority within 24 hours; and

■■ Expanding the list of water resources into which domestic 
and industrial wastewater may not be discharged.

It also includes general changes such as:

■■ Updating precautionary practices and wastewater 
sampling standards to be followed by water users; 

■■ Updating the Department's contact details; and

■■ Requiring records to be kept for five years (instead of 
three years).

The revised general authorisations will be applicable for a 
period of five years from the date of publication of this notice.

Helen Dagut and Li-Fen Chien



REGULATIONS REGARDING THE MANDATORY BLENDING OF BIOFUELS TO COMMENCE ON  
1 OCTOBER 2015

On 30 September 2013, the Department of Energy announced that the Regulations regarding the Mandatory 
Blending of Biofuels with Petrol and Diesel (Mandatory Blending Regulations) will commence on 1 October 2015.  

The Mandatory Blending Regulations was published in August 
2012 and, once in effect, petroleum manufacturers will be required 
to blend petrol and diesel with biofuels in the ratio prescribed.

Before the commencement of the Mandatory Blending Regulations, 
the Department of Energy and National Treasury will need to 
finalise its incentive schemes to provide stakeholders with an 
indication of the industry's viability.

We understand that the incentives are expected to be finalised  
by the end of November 2013.

Li-Fen Chien 

This information is published for general information purposes and is not intended to constitute legal advice. Specialist legal advice should always be sought in relation 
to any particular situation. Cliffe Dekker Hofmeyr will accept no responsibility for any actions taken or not taken on the basis of this publication.
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